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TOWN OF TUFTONBORO  
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NH 03816 

Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 
www.tuftonboro.org 

 
Selectmen’s Work Session                                  Thursday September 26, 2019 
8:45 am – Town Offices 

 
MINUTES 

Present: Chairman Chip Albee, Selectman Lloyd Wood, Selectman Bill Marcussen, and Administrative Secretary Karen Koch.   
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Chairman Albee called the Selectmen’s work session to order at 8:37 am.   
 
The Selectmen revisited 2019 estimated revenue.  Chairman Albee moved to increase Land Use Change Tax (LUCT) to 
$12,970 for a total estimated revenue of $2,841,186, seconded by Selectman Marcussen with all in favor.    
 
Selectman Marcussen moved to approve the MS-1 for 2019 for total valuation of $1,202,661,808, seconded by Chairman 
Albee with all in favor. 
 
Chairman Albee moved to adjourn at 8:45 am, seconded by Selectman Wood with all in favor.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Karen Koch,  
Administrative Secretary 
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